
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 338 2060 Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

November 2024 
 

Message from the Headteacher  
 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

 

Whilst stock last, from Thursday 7th November, there will be available for the children to buy, 
some items that will raise funds for the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal.  
The items are: 
 
Poppies Suggested donation 20p 
Zip Pulls Suggested donation 50p 
Reflector’s Suggested donation 50p 
Silicon Wristband Suggested donation £1 
Snap bands Suggested donation £1.50 
 
Members of our school’s ethos group will be helping to sell these at break time.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Open Evening for Reception places for September 2025 
Just a reminder that if you or someone you know is applying for a place in our reception class for 
September 2025, we are holding an Open Evening  Event for Reception on Thursday 7th 
November 2024 This will be held in the school hall and will start at 5pm. Entrance via the front 
of school.  Link to School website page applying for a place in reception 
 
 

 

St Paul’s Newsletter 
 

 

 

mailto:admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/applying-for-reception-sept-2025/71670


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

Save The Date 
 
Friday 15th (non-uniform 
day) 
Chocolate donations for 
the Christmas Fair 
 
Friday November 22nd 
November (non-uniform 
day) 
Years 3,4,5 & 6 
Christmassy things 
(things like wrapping 
paper, cards, 
decorations, etc) and 
Reception, Year 1 & 2 
Toiletries. 
 
Friday November 29th 
November (non-uniform 
day) 
Bottles Donations. 
 
Friday 6th December: 
4.30 pm-6.00 pm 
PTA Christmas Fair  
 
Friday 20th December 
Carol Service 9.30am 
Church  
 
Friday 20th December last 
day of term, school 
closes at 3.15pm 
 
 
First day back at school 
Tuesday 7th January 
2025 
 
Freddy Fit Friday 10th 
January 2024 
 
This half term we will be 
exploring our Christian 
value of courage 

 

St Paul’s CE Primary PTA Christmas Fair  
Friday 6th December 4.30-6.00pm 
 
We are starting our preparations for our PTA Christmas Fair. We are 
as always very grateful for all the support you give us, with what is 
always been a popular event! 
 
Each year we have non-uniform days and we ask for donations that 
will be used for the fair. These are the dates we have planned: 
 
Friday 15th November (non-uniform day) 
 
Chocolate donations 
 
Friday November 22nd November (non-uniform day) 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Christmassy things (things like wrapping paper, 
cards, decorations, etc.)  
 
Reception, Year 1 & 2 Toiletries. 
 
Friday November 29th November (non-uniform day) 
 
Bottles Donations. 
 
Christmas Fair Raffle tickets will be being sold in due course.  
 
If you have any donations that could be added to the raffle as 
prizes, the PTA would really appreciate them.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
St Paul’s PTA   
St Paul's PTA Facebook Page 
 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsschoolstalybridgePTA

